


Our pond is small and it is only the efforts and money of the homeowners and the Homeowners
Association that keep the pond from being taken over by milfoil.
We have done everything asked of us and now we wish to continue with another application.
Everyone is entitled to their opinion and I am well aware of what has taken place on other area lakes
and ponds. However, they do not live here and are not contributing to our efforts here on Burr
Pond.
Please approve our application and help us continue to keep the pond healthy.
Thank you.
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